NAPT EXECUTIVE BOARD MINI-MEETING
AUGUST 8, 2021 7PM VIA PHONE CONFERENCE
Members Present: Lindsay Cizek-Cribb (Chairperson), Amanda (Mandy) Chase (President), Adelle Casavant (Vice President), Diane Halvorson (Treasurer;NDBOP Liaison), Amanda Olauson (Secretary)
Members Absent: Lillie Lambert (Member-At-Large)
Lindsay Cizek-Cribb called the meeting to order at 7:07pm
1. NAPT Powerpoint-Adelle mentioned she is adding to it and finishing it up. Adelle will send out to the Executive Board for review before Fall Conference.
2. Fall Conference Facebook Update-Adelle  is posting frequently about the Fall Conference and hoping to capture Technician's attention and spark interest in attending. Board members asked if the Registration has been posted and Adelle replied yes.
3. January Mailer- Adelle has viewed the last two mailers that have gone out for reference in creating her. Amanda will email the template to Adelle to help format the mailer Adelle creates. Mailer will be ready by December meeting.
4. Thank You project- This will be a flip type of card, Lillie Lambert created this and the board expressed their gratitude and approval of it. Amanda Olauson mentioned a typo to fix. Diane Halvorson and Amanda Olauson will now reach out to Sir Speedy and Office Works for quotes and report back to the board by the next meeting.
5. NDPhA Meeting dates- Mandy mentioned the upcoming dates are September 8, 2021 and December 8, 2021.
6. Computer Maintenance- Mandy will collect the computers at Fall Conference.
7. Secretary Printer- Amanda purchased for $95.54. HP DeskJet Plus 4158 All-in-one printer-Instant ink ready. Takes HP67XL ink. Purchased via Sams Club. Item #980282992 Model #7FS76A
8. Minutes on NDPhA- Lindsay mentioned the June 6 general business meeting states “approved” but is not approved yet. Amanda will reach out to Jesse to adjust this. Amanda reported the July 18 meeting is posted accurately.
9. NAPT Guidelines Update- Diane reported the committee has been working feverishly on this and will have finalized and ready for review by the Fall Conference meeting.
10.  NAPT Bylaws Update- Diane reported the draft for board review will be available withing the next week.
11. Fall Conference-Diane stated there is 13 registrations received thus far. Speaker bios and handouts will be available via NDPhA website under Fall Conference.
12. Open Positions- Patience King, CphT has shown interest and Lindsay reached out to her. She is considering the Member-At-Large position and will get back to us after her wedding/honeymoon.
13.  Lindsay mentioned she was invited to a NDSU event on September 17, 2021. Diane Halvorson was also invited and is attending. This meeting is about Technician advancement. The board looks forward to hearing more about this at the next meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 7:34pm
